
Artists  sought  to  create
streetlight banners
North Tahoe Business Association is looking for artist to
create  streetlight  banner  art  to  be  displayed  along  main
street Kings Beach.

The  selection  committee  is  looking  for  artwork  that  is
colorful, meaningful and enhances Kings Beach main street.

Banner size is 18 inches wide by 36 inches high. Proposals
should  include  a  preliminary  color  rendition  and  brief
narrative description of the artwork.

Proposals are due Feb. 24 and should be emailed as PDF files
to info@NorthTahoeBusiness.org.

An $80 honorarium will be awarded for each selected banner.

NTBA will have selected artwork professionally printed onto
poly canvas and plans to install banners by summer 2017.
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